
Guild LinX October 8, 2025 

Only 5 weeks to go until our Christmas Bazaar! (More Information) 
 
Posters are also available for you to take and distribute to others inviting them to the 
Bazaar, as well as post in your apartment building, local store etc. 
 
Details regarding dates and times for drop-off of the following items will be published soon 
in LinX:  

• Baking, Jams, Jellies & Preserves 

• Gently used books & jigsaw puzzles (NO ENCYCLOPEDIAS, TEXTBOOKS, MAGAZINES) 

• Gently used household items & jewelry (NO ELECTRONICS, FURNITURE) 

• Gently used children’s books, games & toys 
 
We’re all looking forward to another exciting and successful day. Thank you in advance for 
your continued support of the Ladies Guild. 


